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MEMORANDUM 
HR# 53-23 

 
July 24, 2023 

 
TO:  Department Directors  

Division Administrators  
Agency Personnel Liaisons  
DHRM Listserv Recipients  

 
FROM: Mandee Bowsmith, Administrator Mandee Bowsmith 

SUBJECT: HR-53 FORM: UPDATES TO APPEAL OF “WHISTLEBLOWER” 
RETAILIATION FORM PER AB13 

 
 

The Division of Human Resource Management has updated the HR-53 Appeal of “Whistleblower” 
Retaliation form in accordance with the amendments under Assembly Bill (AB13).  These changes 
were effective July 1, 2023, and you can read the bill text here. 

 
The new form can be found on the Division of Human Resource Management webpage at the 
following locations:  
 
https://hr.nv.gov/Resources/Forms/Hearings/Hearings/ 
https://hr.nv.gov/Resources/Forms/Whistleblower/Whistleblower_Retaliation/  

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Nora Johnson at 
nora.johnson@admin.nv.gov or (775) 684-0148. 
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